
 
 
 

  
 
  

Literacy - We have been 
using our sounds as we read and 
write about our personal 
experiences. 

We have been using our 
listening skills to help us ask 
questions about the story we 
are listening to. 

Numeracy 

P1 have been ordering numbers to 10 and 
have begun to add to 10. 

P2 have been learning to count in tens to 
100 and have been begun to add to 100. 

All the children have been working with 
shapes and learning to measure. 

Learning Across the 
Curriculum 

We have learned about Harvest 
and the produce that is grown in 
Scotland. 

We created our own vegetables 
by using broccoli to print and 
wool to wrap, creating fantastic 
texture.  

Health & Wellbeing 

In PE we improved our racquet skills by 
balancing, throwing and hitting 
beanbags and tennis balls. 

We have also been learning Scottish 
dances. We have been practising our 
steps and formations during the 
Military Two Step and the Grand Old 
Duke of York. 


